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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope you and your family are well and enjoyed the Easter break.  
 
I am now in the position to share with you the recent Ofsted report from the inspection which was carried 
out on 12th and 13th of March 2024. We are very proud and delighted to announce the inspection team 
have rated The Suthers School as a ‘Good’ school overall with all areas inspected receiving a ‘Good’ 
judgement.  
A huge thank you to all parents and carers who contributed to the inspection by completing the survey. The 
inspection team recognised the positive partnerships held between home and school. The personalised 
comments outlining the support the school provides your child made a huge difference and we are truly 
overwhelmed by your unwavering support.  
 
We continue to strive for further improvements to ensure we secure transformational experiences and 
world class opportunities for all. We will continue to strengthen the ongoing work with staff, students, 
parents and carers so we can excel in all areas. 
 
During the summer term we will be celebrating with all students. We will communicate this once plans have 
been finalised. 
 
Please find attached the full Ofsted report.  
 
Have a good weekend.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Nic Watkin 
Head Teacher. 
 


